[bookmark: _GoBack]SAC notes from 9/12 meeting:
Meetings will be held on the 2nd Wednesday of each month.
There is $4,000.00 in accountability money to be spent on educational programs.
Code RED drills will be held monthly during the school day and also during aftercare.
Interims will be going home on the 17th of this month.
Sept. 19th schools will be closed for Yum Kippur.
The week of the 17th will be Peace Week.  Students will be decorating coffee sleeves from Starbucks to be displayed/used by Starbucks costumers the following week which is “Start with a Hello” week.
Student enrollment is down, 568 students enrolled.
New music teacher will be starting soon.
